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Dear Parents and Guardians,  

 

Welcome back and I hope that you all enjoyed a wonderful Spring Break with your 
families!  As we move forward into the our last term for this school year, we are 
returning back to our schools with updated health and safety protocols from the 
Provincial Health Officer and the Ministries of Health and Education.  The mandat-
ed wearing of masks by all students Kindergarten to grade 12 and all adults in our 
school buildings has been lifted and is now a choice for each one of us to make.  
We are awaiting further updates by the end of the second week of our return back 
to school.  These are anticipated to include information on the lifting of number 
limits for school gatherings to potentially full capacity.  Knowing how our entire 
world was totally turned upside down in March 2020 due to the COVID—19 Pan-
demic and the dramatic changes we have had to make in all of our lives, we are 
cognizant that  returning to some normalcy may be a long and  challenging time.  I 
want to assure you all that we will look at these changes and ease back into them, 
to ensure that the well-being of each and everyone of us is taken into account.  As 
we move forward, we will provide options for our students and their families to 
take part in our school activities at your comfort level as much as possible. 
 
We will be looking forward to activities in the month of May where your children 
will have an opportunity to share their learning (traditionally our Student Led Con-
ferences - more information to follow), as  well as a modified Track Season for our 
grade 4-7 students, and a school “Sports Day”.  Please stay tuned as we move for-
ward to finalize plans for these and other school events.   
 
I am humbled by the spirit of our entire Capitol Hill School Community and the 

genuine care and kindness you have all shared!  Please take care and as always, 

please give me a call if you have any questions or topics you would like to discuss 

with me. 

 

Respectfully, 

Wally Kanno 

Principal          
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PLEASE NOTE:   

FUTURE DATES AND INFORMATION IN THIS NEWSLETTER ARE SUBJECT TO CHANGE 

BASED ON COVID-19 DEVELOPMENTS 

MOVING? 

If you are planning to move and will be trans-

ferring to a new school for September 2022, 

please email the office at:   

capitolhillinfo@burnabyschools.ca   

to let us know. 

As part of COVID-19 

testing initiatives, 

the Ministry of Edu-

cation has provided 

one box of five rapid antigen test kits 

for each student. These kits were dis-

tributed to parents on Thursday, 

March 10th.  Please note, if you were 

unable to pick up the rapid antigen 

test kit, please contact the school of-

fice to arrange a time to pick up your 

child’s test kit.  

Vancouver spring weather can be 

very unpredictable.   We are still 

requesting that families send an 

extra set of clothing in a labelled 

ziplock bag in case of emergen-

cies— slipping outside on a wet 

day, or even a classroom 

“accident” or art project.  This 

should include underpants, bot-

toms, socks and a top:  all la-

belled with 

the child’s 

name.  

Thanking 

you in ad-

vance as 

this will re-

duce the 

number of 

calls home 

for “clothing 

drop offs”. 

STAY 

TUNED! 

The 

Burnaby 

School 

District is 

looking into the return of 

extra-curricular sports—with 

Track coming later this 

month.  More details to 

come! 

REMINDER:   

Online payments for the next 
Hot Lunch cycle are due  

BEFORE MONDAY, APRIL 4TH 

April 11th to April 14 
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École 

COMMUNITY EVENTS: 

Div. 17  

Garden Tower 

Div. 5 Celebrates 
Mardi Gras 
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